
Sabre Wear Sale!!!!

The Remembrance Day ceremony on November 8 will
commemorate 100 years of the Royal Canadian Air Force
(RCAF). This significant event will honor the bravery and
sacrifice of all Military members as well as the RCAF
throughout their century-long history. This ceremony will not
only honor the past but also remind future generations about
the vital role the RCAF and the Canadian Military has played in
Canadian history.

Email: wc@wrps11.ca
Phone: 780-352-2295
 Text: 780-335-9965

Instagram: @wchigh
Website: wetaskiwincomp.ca 

Facebook: Wetaskiwin Composite High School
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WCHS...where teachers care that every student, every
day, learns, grows and feels valued

Remembrance Day Ceremony

Student Marketplace
November 6 & 7
@ Lunch Hour

On November 22, 2024 WCHS will be honouring the class of
2024 at our annual awards night. We are pleased to
recognize our students who have excelled academically,
athletically and personally during their time at WCHS. Thank
you to our gracious supporters and alumni who have provided
the funds for our scholarships and the ability to provide some
financial support and relief to our student community as they
continue on their educational journeys at various post-
secondary institutions throughout North America. We are
looking forward to a great night!

Awards Night

 Family School Liaison Corner:

Contact/Follow UsCree Word of the Month
Pimâtisiwin - life

Must Reads
A History of My Brief Body 

by Billy-Ray Belcourt

Mrs. Leeuw- Grade 9
Mrs Lucas- Grade 10/11
Mrs. Gougoulas- Grade 12

Support your fellow
students! Cash only

There will be numerous options
available for students and staff to
purchase Sabre Wear, in the atrium, on
November 5th from 11:00 - 2:00. Some
items will be heavily discounted, and
everyone will have an opportunity to
suit up for winter in a warm new
hoodie, or sweatpants.

https://www.instagram.com/wchigh/
https://www.wetaskiwincomp.ca/
https://www.wetaskiwincomp.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/WCSabres


WCHS...where teachers care that every student, every day,
learns, grows and feels valued.
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Subscribe to our Calendar!
A new feature is available on our calendar! You can subscribe to it or add it to your device's

calendar/app. Click the link to get started: https://www.wetaskiwincomp.ca/about/calendar

WCHS Office News:
We have a new number for our text line! Our new number is: 780-335-9965. This text line is for
general communication and emergencies only - NOT FOR ABSENCES!

We will NOT be responding or acting on any texts or emails asking to verify an absence.
Please verify absences by using the School Messenger or PowerSchools Apps, or call the office
directly @ 780-352-2295. 

If you are using either of the apps for the first time, please ensure you are using the same email
used to create your Parent Portal PowerSchool account.

https://www.wetaskiwincomp.ca/
https://www.wetaskiwincomp.ca/
https://www.wetaskiwincomp.ca/
https://www.wetaskiwincomp.ca/about/calendar

